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AGENDA  
  

Rules Committee 
 

April 8, 2020 
 

7:00 PM 
 

VIA ZOOM 
 
 

 
Governor Charles Baker has declared a state of emergency in Massachusetts to support the state's response to 
COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  Per the directive of Mayor Hedlund and the Town of Weymouth's "Emergency 
Declaration and Town-Wide Guidance in Response to COVID-19 of March 13, 2020;  the Town Council will 
meet remotely for the health and safety of Councilors and the public during the Massachusetts State of 
Emergency.”  
 
The Town Council will be using Zoom software to conduct meetings on-line for the immediate future.   
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/786301178 
 
Via Telephone: Dial: US: +1 929 205 6099  
Webinar ID: 786 301 178  
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